TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2020

Chairman Blaine Lee called this special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 15, 2020 for the purpose of discussing plans for the new town hall site.  Jeremy Tomesh (SEH Engineering ) and the Planning Committee was also in attendance.  Locations and dimensions of the buildings were discussed, site testing, elevations, recycling center specifics and photos of different building examples were reviewed.  Next, we will be looking at cost for the new facility.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 18th at 7:00 p.m.  Hoyer motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 p.m. and Degenhardt seconded the motion.  

                                                                                                                         _______________________
                                                                                                                         Sara Schultz, Clerk                                                                                                                        
 
                                                                                                             
